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To:
Julieann Ulin
Cc:
Graciella Cruz-Taura
Julieann:
 
WGSS enthusiastically supports the course proposal for LGBTQ+ Literatures.  We look forward to adding this course as an option for our undergraduate certificate. We also support the proposed course title and course description change for Women/Literature course.  We will be happy to support these in UPC as well and I have copied our UPC rep so that she may offer our support then.
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